
REQUEST FOR  STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) 
 

The Rio Grande Regional Water Planning Group (Region M, TWDB) located at 311 N. 
15th Street, McAllen, Texas; hereby requests sealed Request for Statement of 
Qualifications for the following title: 
 

Prepare Regional Water Plan For Rio Grande Regional Water Planning 
Group (Region M, TWDB) 

 
Request for Qualifications packets may be obtained at the Lower Rio Grande Valley 
Development Council offices located at the address indicated above or can be 
downloaded from the web site lrgvdc.org/procurement and riograndewaterplan.org.  RFQ 
response must be received on or before 5:00 p.m. (CST) Friday, May 13, 2011 at the 
address above.  The envelope must be clearly marked with the RFQ Title.  
 
Any informational questions for the Request for Statement of Qualifications may be 
directed to LRGVDC Procurement Director at 956-682-3481. 
 
The Rio Grande Regional Water Planning Group (Region M, TWDB) reserves the right 
to reject any and all proposals submitted, and reserves the right to seek new proposals if it 
is in the best interest of the Rio Grande Regional Water Planning Group (Region M, 
TWDB).  The Rio Grande Regional Water Planning Group (Region M, TWDB) reserves 
the right to conduct interviews with any and all firms prior to selection.  Request for 
Statement of Qualifications submitted past the date and time mentioned above will not be 
accepted.   


